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Comments: Having lived in this area for the past 25 years, the horses have brought us much pleasure.  The

current area proposed takes everything out of the Overgaard area where the horses have lived for years. The

area needs to include the FS roads 50 51,124, and 125 up to and including 166 and 300.    The eastern

boundary to be FR 144. Looking at your past maps you will see many horses were spotted in that area.  People

drive those roads specifically to see the horses along that route. Residents love seeing the horses behind their

homes.  Trail riders enjoy them along the trails as they explore with their ATVs and UTVs.  Since food and water

can be dropped for them in the Heber area, the same can be done for Overgaard.  Heber-Overgaard is the way

the towns are referred as one entity. Therefore the horses are Overgaard horses as well.  The horses increase

visiting and revenues in the H/O area.  

Control of reproduction can be with birth control injections.  Perhaps this can be supported by donations

requested of visitors and residents.  Or the establishment of HEBER-OVERGAARD wild horse society run by

volunteers.  

Create a roadmap of where visitors will be most apt to see them. Distribute the maps at the Chamber of

Commerce.  This would keep people on established roadways while allowing them to enjoy our forests and  wild

life.


